On September 20, 2006, the followihg information was requested by Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding IN2 Workers' Compensation /MV 126462.

Question:  What are we doing to avoid this with other employees?

Response:  M&PO has assured us that their employees are initially trained by video, verbally and then by refresher. This accident was in 1990 and I don't recall any similar accidents involving the vacuum backpack resulting in a severe injury.
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